
  
6/12/2020 
 
A final plan has been devised to removing the remaining overhead wires out of the 
Canal St Right of Way from Walnut to Meadow View Lane.  Some new transformers will 
be placed on Town owned property.  Working with BF&S, we advertised and accepted 
bids for the relocation work associated with private residences.   
 
Attached is the sole bid provided by Reid Electric LLC. The company has been working 
on the project doing other work that was part of the original bid.  They have performed 
admirably and have been part of the solution finding for this project.   
 
I recommend awarding the bid, the original bond has room for the additional 
expenditure.   
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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